
Dear parents,

Today is the final day of this first half  term of 2022.  Although it has

been a very short half term, it has been quite a challenging start for

both parents and pupils. Thank you for all your support and patience

over the last 5 weeks. 

Next term, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd

March. Children should dress up as their favourite book character and

there will be lots of fun activities arranged for the day.  We will send

more information regarding this after the break.

Have a lovely week off and we look forward to welcoming you all back

on Sunday the 13th February,

Felice Kelly.
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Message from
Felice Kelly -

Head of Primary

IMPORTANT MESSAGES:

Back to school - 13th February

World Book Day - 3rd March
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ENGLISH: MATHS:
EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be reading The Enormous

Turnip, exploring where our food comes
from and what it needs to be able to

grow.
Reception: 
We will be reading The Enormous

Turnip. We will be working to caption

our story maps. 
KS1:
Year 1/2
We will continue looking at our Hermelin

topic and begin our Letter Writing unit

for the text. 

KS2:
Year 3/4: We will be planning and

writing our own setting description

based on Rhythm of the Rain.

Year 5/6: We will begin looking at our

new writing unit, which is writing a

formal report.

EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be using 3D shapes to build and

print with.

Reception:  
We will be comparing numbers within 10

and making 10. 

KS1:
Year 1/2: 
We will consolidate our knowledge of

addition and subtraction and complete our

end of unit assessment. 

KS2:
Year 3/4:  We will be exploring units of

measure and using them to measure

shapes

Year 5/6: We will begin looking at Algebra.
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Word of the Week:

  EYFS: enormous              Year 3/4:  dwindle 

Year 1/2:  menace            Year 5/6: endeavour

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
EYFS:
اللغة العربية: حرف الهاء / التربية الإسلامية: أحكام

الوضوء.

Year 1/2:  
اللغة العربية: تعبير كتابي ص 45-46 - أسماء

الإشارة ص 39- إملاء / التربية الإسلامية: أحكام

الوضوء.

Year 3:
اللغة العربية: قراءة راشد والحاسوب- ظرف المكان

ص65/ التربية الإسلامية: سورة العلق.

Year 4:  
اللغة العربية: فعل الأمر-تعبير كتابي-إملاء/ التربية

الإسلامية: مواقف من السيرة النبوية.

EYFS: 
We will be working on o-p and q-r
tricky sounds in Spanish.

Year 1/2: 
We will begin the topic ¿Cuándo es tu
cumpleaños? (¿Cuándo es tu
cumpleaños?).
Year 3/4: 
We will begin the topic ¿Cómo es tu
familia?, focusing on Indefinite articles:
masculine/femenine and un/una
Year 5/6: 
We will continue the topic ¿Qué
asignaturas te gustan?, about school
subjects in Spanish.
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EYFS: 
Learning about opposites in Music 

Year 1/2:  
Composing and performing with music
notation.

Year 3/4: 
Composing music to go with a shadow
puppet performance.

Year 5/6: 
Continuing with graphic scores and
how to use symbols to represent
sound.

MUSIC: P.E:

 

Well done to all
of our children who
completed races in

their P.E lessons this
week. We will be
doing more fun

activities after half-
term. 
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Please use these websites for
extra reading at home:



https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/



https://www.getepic.com/

Scan here to see
some of the fantastic
learning throughout
Primary this week. 


